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6th November 2023 
 
 
 
 

                                               Children in Need  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As you may already know, on Friday 17th November 2023 it is BBC’s Children in Need. Our school is excited to be joining 
with many others around the UK to participate in the fundraising programme. 
 
We will be taking part in lots of fundraising activities throughout the day. This is where we need your help! You can help 
us make a memorable event that raises as much money as possible by supporting the fundraising activities in our school. 
 
The School Council would like our theme this year to be ‘SPOTACULAR’. We would ask that children taking part pay a 
donation of £1 or more if you choose to, which will all go to Children in Need. Also, the Friends of Antingham (FOA) will be 
hosting a cake sale during breaktime (10:30am-10:45am), where children can purchase a range of different cakes from 
10p to 50p. Please note that there will be no hot chocolate & doughnuts being sold after school on this day.  
 
During the day all the children will be taking part in the ‘Big Morning Moves’ with Joe Wicks. To link to this theme we 
would like the children to come into school wearing anything ‘spotty’ (non-uniform). Please ensure your child/children 
are wearing appropriate clothing (coat) and footwear. 
 
We hope that all the children will join in the ‘SPOTACULAR’ theme day and help us contribute to this great cause. We are 
aiming to raise even more money this year to support disadvantaged young people across the UK.  
 

Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK! 

              
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 
 

Mr Elcock   
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